
Ehren Flygare (Fri, 1 Mar 2019 at 9:39 AM) 
to:"Shellie Burnham" <shellie@shellieburnham.com> 
cc:pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
 
Good Morning Fox, 
 
I hope this email finds you well.  During the time period of my PDC reporting errors/late filings mentioned 
below I wanted to supplement my response by stating that I was going through a personal crisis and was not 
paying as much attention to the filings as I should have.  That combined with the assumption I thought I had a 
“grace period” to file, those were the reasons for not filing timely.  I have now hired someone to help ensure I 
file timely going forward and amend the unintentional errors made in the past reports.  Thank you for your 
consideration for leniency.  Have a nice day and weekend. 
 
Ehren Flygare  
253-310-6552(c) 
 


